From: Rosalie del Rosario - NOAA Federal <rosalie.delrosario@noaa.gov>

Sent: Monday, April 22, 2019 4:10 PM
To: Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal
Subject: Re: CCV steelhead 1&S

Sure, though I'm actually not finished with the GS I&S yet, so wondering if you'd like to talk after [ complete
it.

On Mon, Apr 22,2019 at 4:08 PM Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal <joe.heublein@noaa.gov> wrote:
Hi Rosalie,

Please see attached CCV steelhead 1&S for your review. Is there anyway we can bump our call tomorrow to
2:30?

Thanks

Joe

Joe Heublein

California Central Valley Office
650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100
Sacramento, CA 95814

Office: 916-930-3719

FAX: 916-930-3629
joe.heublein@noaa.gov
www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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